
Principal Message 9/17/21 

Stevenson Families, 

Another great week is in the books.  Our Great Stevenson Read-a-Thon came to an end today.  We are 

so excited to announce that our initial fundraising total for enhancing our ELA programming is around 

$15,000.  Students will be receiving prizes next week.  We can’t thank you enough for your participation 

and support of Stevenson.   

It sure was fun to see all of the western wear today for out of uniform day.  We will be sharing pictures 

on the Stevenson Facebook Group (RL Stevenson Penguins).  Remember to join the group, you will need 

to answer the membership questions. 

The Otis Spunkmeyer Cookie Dough Fun-Raiser is up and running.  During this week, we ask that you 

register at www.shopfund.com, as this provides ample opportunities for family and friends throughout 

the country to help with this year’s project.   It also gives the students the opportunity to earn additional 

prizes.  Please share that site through whatever social media outlets that you use.  This will also assist us 

greatly.  If you need to acquire additional order forms, please see Mr. Yoh.  Remember that all order 

forms and funds should be returned by Monday, September 27th.   Thank you for all of your support thus 

far!  It is appreciated tremendously! 

I am so excited to announce that Penguin Palooza is back this year.  To get your tickets, go to the RLS 

Fundraising Group’s online store to pay with a credit card:  

https://tinyurl.com/PenguinPaloozaRegistration.  Registration fees includes entrance, access to the fun 

warrior course, a fitness challenge, music by DJ Josh and Mr. Harrigan's band, Positive Chaos, and so 

much more.  The flyer with additional information and all links is attached to this email.  Please know 

that the waiver must be filled out online. We can’t wait to enjoy a fun evening with our families.  

Remember the First Fundraising group meeting is Tuesday, Sept 21st after the SAC meeting, all are 

welcome to attend.  Also, Penguin Palooza shirts have been handed out to the classrooms.   Please email 

tammyp@rlsfundraising.org if you did not receive your shirt or if you received the wrong size. 

I have a quick reminder about arrival and dismissal safety.  For everyone's safety, during arrival and 

dismissal, please only use the crosswalk on the east side of campus near the red "ReadBox".  Also, if you 

would like to assist with the car loop, please click the link to sign up.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 

http://www.shopfund.com/
https://tinyurl.com/PenguinPaloozaRegistration
mailto:tammyp@rlsfundraising.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop

